
Honorary Fellow Award 
The Honorary Fellow Award bestows an honorary membership to individuals who have 
contributed significantly to the field of ultrasound. 
  
Liat Gindes, MD 

Liat Gindes, MD, began her career in medicine with a bachelor of 
medical sciences from the Joyce & Irving Goldman Faculty of Health 
Sciences at Ben-Gurion University of the Negev in Beer-Sheva, Israel, in 
1992, which she followed up with her MD in 1995. Then, in 1997, Dr 
Gindes received her MD license and, in 2004, her Ob/Gyn Specialist 
license. 
  
That year, Dr Gindes began attending a postgraduate course, 
Ultrasound in Obstetrics and Gynecology. Her continual quest for 
knowledge has helped her to share that knowledge with even more 

people, as a lecturer and senior lecturer at Tel Aviv University, as well as an invited lecturer at 
numerous courses and conventions around the world. Moreover, she did so while serving as a 
specialist in obstetrics, gynecology, and ultrasound at Chaim Sheba Medical Center in 
Tel-Hashomer, Ramat Gan, Israel (2004–2014), and then director of the Ultrasound Unit in the 
Department of Obstetrics and Gynecology at Wolfson Medical Center in Holon, Israel 
(2014–present). 
  
Throughout her career, Dr Gindes has gained membership in professional societies in Israel as 
well as in the International Society of Ultrasound in Obstetrics and Gynecology, in which she 
also served as secretary and chair for the Three-Dimensional Focus Group (2008–2018). As a 
member of the AIUM, Dr Gindes has served on the Membership Committee as well as 
Secretary, Vice Chair, and Chair of the Fetal Echocardiography Community. In addition, she has 
been a reviewer for 6 journals, published more than 50 articles and 2 book chapters, presented 
52 abstracts, created a video lecture, and developed an app. Currently, her research is mainly 
in the areas of 3D and 4D ultrasound, ultrasound of the fetal cardiovascular system, fetal face, 
and brain. 
  
After seeing how much Dr Gindes has contributed to the field of obstetric and gynecologic 
ultrasound in just the 14 years since earning her Ob/Gyn Specialist license, we can expect 
many more great things from her. Dr Gindes has certainly earned this Honorary Fellow Award. 
 


